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RE: Information Quality Act Challenge pertaining to information that appears on FDA’s website
under the heading SARS-CoV-2 Reference Panel Comparative Data

https://www.fda.gov/ me(hcmﬁ wvices/coronavirus-covid-19-and-medicai-devices/sars-cov-2-
reference-panel-comparaiive-aals under the heading SARS-CoV-2 Reference Panel Comparative
Data httns.//www.fda. sov/medical-devices/coronavirus-covid-19-and-medical-devices/sars-cov-
2-reference-panel-comparative-data

Dear Misters: Ellison, Gibbs, Shumsky, and Ms. Javitt,

Please forgive the lateness in providing you this interim response. The agency is actively
working on providing a response to your Request for Correction regarding the above mentioned

matter. We anticipate a response will be forthcoming within 60 days.

Sincerely,

Laurie Lenkel
FDA Office of the Ombudsman



